
In February of 2014, Councilor Don Harris welcomed 

neighbors and City officials at the Grand Re-Opening of 

Jeanne Bellamah Community Center in the historic Princess 

Jeanne Neighborhood. The Jeanne Bellamah Community 

Center now features a computer lab, new game room, and a 

1,200 square foot gym and workout room. All are open to the 

public. 

Councilor Harris also helped the center install two brass 
plaques in honor of Dale and Jeanne Bellamah at the center 
on August 5th, 2014. 
 


